From:

November 1, 2005

Pat Somenville, Mayor

City of Rochester Hills

1000 Rochester Hills Drive
Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309

Clinton River Valley Homeowner's Association

Subject: Request for Special Assessment District

Dear Mayor Somerville,

' The Clinton River Valley Homeowner's Association requests the City of Rochester Hills
initiate a Special Assessment District for the purpose of completing the storm sewer
repair as detailed to the Association president in a letter dated October 6, 2005 from the
City of Rochester Hills (copy enclosed).

Please feel free to contact me if you need additional information. | can be reached at
248-375-8304 (home), 586-575-2673 (work) or at lioebs @ wideopenwest.com.

Sincerely,

e

Lynn Loebs

President

Enciosure: Letter to Mrs, Lynn Loebs, Octobsr 6, 2005

cc:  Melinda Hill, City Council President
Barbara Holder, City Council Vice-President
Jack Dalton, City Council, District 1
Roger Moore, DFS




